
 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
 
The City of Zion, Illinois, will receive SEALED BIDS for one (1), Type I, Ford F-550 (4x4), 
Configuration A ambulance. 
 
Said bids will be received until 10:00 A.M., Wednesday, January 24, 2018, by the City Clerk, City 
Hall, 2828 Sheridan Road, Zion, Illinois, 60099 at which time they will be publicly opened and 
read.  Said bids shall be in a sealed envelope, plainly marked on the outside with the name and 
address of the company submitting the bid and with the words "BID FOR HEAVY DUTY 
AMBULANCE TO BE OPENED 10:00 A.M., JANUARY 24, 2018." 
 
Bid specifications can be obtained at the City Clerk's office, Zion City Hall, 2828 Sheridan Road, 
Zion, Illinois 60099 or by email sheryls@zion.il.us. 
 
The City of Zion reserves the right to reject any and all bids as authorized by law, to waive any and 
all technicalities, and to make an award on the bid, which in its opinion is most advantageous to the 
City.   
 
Each contractor, by submitting a bid, signifies his intentions and good faith to enter into a contract 
with the City of Zion, Illinois, should he be awarded the contract. 
 
 
 
DATED this 5th day of January, 2018. 
    
 
Sheryl A. Spooner 
City Clerk 
 
 
 
 


